
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny Board – Budget Monitoring Quarter 1 – 

Christmas Parking Incentive 

 

 

No. Recommendation: Cabinet Response: 

1. That the Cabinet be recommended to provide parking 
incentives on the run up to Christmas to help support 
the town centres.  

Proposals have been finalised for winter parking charges, which 
include incentives for reduced parking in our towns to help 
encourage footfall in the run up to Christmas. 
 

 

 


